
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET 
AND AMENDMENT OF 2024 BUDGET 

APPLEWOOD SANITATION DISTRICT 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed Budget has been submitted to the Board 
of Directors ("Board") of the Applewood Sanitation District ("District") for fiscal year 2025. A 
copy of the proposed 2025 Budget is available for inspection by the public at the office of the 
District’s accountant, 2801 Youngfield Street, Suite 370, Golden, Colorado.  The District Board 
will consider the proposed 2025 Budget, and an Amended 2024 Budget, if necessary, at public 
hearings to be held during a regular meeting scheduled for 6:00 p.m. on November 13, 2024, at 
4885 Ward Road, Suite 100, Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 and remotely via Zoom.  Meeting access 
information and the meeting agenda may be obtained from the District’s website:  
http://www.applewoodsan.org/ 
 
The Board may take action on the proposed 2025 Budget, and the proposed Amended 2024 
Budget, if necessary, during the regular meeting following the public hearings.  Any interested 
elector of the District may file or register any objections thereto with the Board during normal 
business hours prior to the final adoption of the proposed 2025 Budget and Amended 2024 Budget, 
if necessary. 
  

APPLEWOOD SANITATION DISTRICT  
 
     By:   /s/ Briana Gerou    
      President of the District Board 
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